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 NATIONAL NEWS 
For more information on National and other events 
see aaca.org 

  

  
  

2022 Nationals & Tours 

February 

10-12 - Annual Convention - Philadelphia, PA 

24-28 - Winter Nationals - Melbourne, FL - 

Cape Canaveral Region 
 

May 

19-21 - Grand Nationals - Virginia Beach, VA - 

Tidewater Region 
 

December 5  -  Waukegan-North Shore 
CHRISTMAS PARTY. @ Jerry’s Parkway on the 
Lake, Ingleside, IL. See page 19 for more 
information. 

January 23rd   The Great Lakes Region, Vintage Chevrolet Club of America will hold it's 47th. 
annual swap meet on. 2022 from 7:00 to 1:00. The donation is $5.00. The swap meet will be at 

the Will County Fairgrounds, 710 S. West St. Peotone, Il. 
    This is a very good indoor swap meet, (could be even some outdoor vendors!) especially in the 

middle of winter. The Vintage Chevrolet Club of America (VCCA) is dedicated to the 
preservation and enjoyment of all Chevrolet and GMC cars and trucks. This is also a good way 
to show your support for our hobby by attending this event. Bring a friend and introduce them 

to the wonderful world of swap meets. They may find something that they can't live without!  
    For more information contact Jim McDonald at (708) 485-3633 or oldcaeswapmeet@aol.com 
 

January 29  -  Fox Valley CHRISTMAS PARTY 
at Bohemian Crystal Restaurant at 639 Blackhawk 
Dr, Westmont, IL 60559 See Page 20.  
  

 
almatison@hotmail.com 
 
  

.  

mailto:oldcaeswapmeet@aol.com
mailto:almatison@hotmail.com
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CHAPTER CONTACTS 
Des Plaines Valley  President: Lee Nelson   
     815-729-0366     l-n522@juno.com 
Fox Valley   President: Dan Sobczyk   
     847-428-0247    dansobczyk@yahoo.com  
Silver Springs  President: John Medgyesi 
     630-538-6510       cmedgyesi@yahoo.com  
Chapter meetings are held the third Wednesday of 
every month at member homes. 
Waukegan-North Shore   President: Harold Flood 
     847-223-4186  car4464@aol.com 
      
 Chapter meetings are held the second Friday of the 
month September through May (excepting 
December ) at State Bank of the Lakes, 50 
Commerce Dr., Grayslake, IL 60030 

 ILLINOIS REGION 
The Illinois Region serves northeastern Illinois. 
Meetings are held on the second Saturday of odd 
numbered months at various locations.  
  
MEMBERSHIP: 
Andy Voss 
2588-B Rock Creek Rd. 
Plano, IL 60545  
Cell 630-605-8392 
Email: andyjanevoss@aol.com 
     Please contact Andy with questions about 
membership and/or address corrections. Annual 
dues are $23 for both individual and joint 
memberships. Membership in the National AACA 
is an absolute prerequisite for membership in the 
Illinois Region.  
  
                        
  
                          
  
  
  

OFFICERS 
PRESIDENT:  
Dan Sobczyk 
822 Bannock Road 
East Dundee, IL 60118 
(H) 847-428-0247 
Email: dansobczyk@yahoo.com 
 
VICE-PRESIDENT & ACTIVITIES 
Chris Schurrer 
5502 W. Chasefield Circle 
McHenry, IL 60050-5133 
(H) 815-344-3775. 
Email:hpdog259962@gmail.com 
 
SECRETARY: 
Darlene Sobczyk 
822 Bannock Road 
East Dundee, IL 60118 
(H) 847-428-0247 
Email: djsobczyk@yahoo.com 
  
TREASURER: 
Bob Wenderski 
265 N. Waukegan Rd. 
Lake Forest, IL 60045 
(H) 847-234-2394 
Email: bsw60045@comcast.net 
  
  

ARCHIVIST: 
Chris Schurrer 
Email: hpdog259962@gmail.com 
(H) 815-344-3775. 
   
WEBMASTER:         
 Dan Sobczyk 
 Email: dansobczyk@yahoo.com 
 (H) 847-428-0247                          
  

EDITOR OF SIDELIGHTS: 
Laura Cielenski 
316 Forest Trail 
Oak Brook, IL 60523 
(H) 630-941-8812 
Email: aaca.sidelights@gmail.com 
    All materials should be submitted by the 20th 
of the month or sooner.  
  
BOARD MEMBERS: 
Through 2020 
Jerry Bodden 
Jim Sikora 
Joanna Vroman 
  
Through 2021 
John Otto 
Dan Sobczyk 
Dale Woosley 
 
Through 2022 
Bill Vroman 
Jo Ann Flynn 
Chris Schurrer 
 

mailto:dansobczyk@yahoo.com
mailto:dansobczyk@yahoo.com
mailto:dansobczyk@yahoo.com
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The winter season was made                   

for fresh warm bread. 

Rye Bread    

(Recipe provided by Chris Schurrer) 

 

2 pkg. yeast 

¼ cup lukewarm water 

2 cups milk (scalded) 

2 tsp. salt 

3 tbsp. dark molasses 

1 tbsp. shortening 

2 cups Rye Flour 

About 4 ¼ cups White Flour 

 

Dissolve yeast in 1/4 cup lukewarm water. 

 

Combine hot milk, sugar, salt, and 

shortening, cool to lukewarm, add 2 

cups rye flour, beat well, then add yeast 

and enough white flour to make moderate 

stiff dough. Knead until smooth and 

satiny, place in a greased bowl, let rise 

until double in bulk, punch down, rise 

again, then make into two (2) loaves, rise 

until double in bulk.   

Bake at 400 degrees for 35 minute or 

until done.  

Note:  You may use Caraway Seeds if you 

so desire, about 2 teaspoons. 

                  

    
THE 
PRESIDENT’S 
MESSAGE 
  
 

Dear Members, 

It is hard to believe that Thanksgiving 

has come and gone. Hope all members 

enjoyed a wonderful Thanksgiving with 

family and friends. Sometimes we 

tend to overlook the many things we 

have to be thankful for in our life. 

Anyway, it is hard to believe 

Christmas is less than a month away 

and the New Year is approaching. The 

AACA board is busy preparing a 

schedule of events for the 2022 

season. At this point in time, there 

are plans for the swap meet in April 

and for the Cantigny car show in July. 

Hopefully, we can resume our 

overnight tours in May and October. 

The chapters are also preparing a 

busy schedule for the members. This 

is a big year for the Silver Springs 

chapter. Coming up this year will be 

the 50th annual show for them. What a 

milestone!!!  They have a great show 

planned for this occasion. 

 

(…continued on page 5) 

 

Monthly  
Recipe 
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THE 
PRESIDENT’S 
MESSAGE (continued…) 

 

 

 

Just a note to remind you, this is all dependent on the situation with Covid. 

If things are safe, it will be a busy car season. 

The AACA Board and chapters are always looking for new tour ideas. If you 

have any idea for a tour or if you know of an event that would be of 

interest to our members, let one of the board members know and we can 

certainly check it out. 

In closing, the AACA Board of Directors and Board Members want to wish 

all the members and their families a joyous and wonderful Christmas and a 

very happy New Year. 

Until next year, 

Dan 
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Region News:  
 

  

Welcome new memberS! 

                       

Gerry and Linda Mueller 

lingermueller@hotmail.com 

Welcome 

New 

Members

! 

Welcome new memberS! 

                       

Scott and Moira Savel 

ssavel@aol.com 

Welcome new memberS! 

                       

Greg and Laurie Wernisch 

gwernisch@ctkcp.com 

YOUR 2022 DUES ARE DUE IN DUE TIME.  PLEASE DO 

PAY YOUR DUES!  SEND YOUR RENEWAL FORM ASAP 

TO ANDY VOSS (2588-B ROCK CREEK ROAD, PLANO, 

IL  60545).  DUE TIME IS BEFORE DECEMBER 31st to 

ASSURE INCLUSION IN THE ROSTER BOOKLET.  (See 

pages 21 & 22 for the Dues Forms.) 

 

Don’t Forget! 

mailto:lingermueller@hotmail.com
mailto:ssavel@aol.com
mailto:gwernisch@ctkcp.com
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Region Events:  

Tour, Buffet & Boat Ride 

Pictures and Captions provided by Chris Schurrer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dale & Cheryl Woosley's wonderful 1959 
Dodge Custom Royal. After many years 

working on this restoration, Dale & Cheryl 
were happy to have this car out on its 

inaugural AACA Tour. 

Part of the tour vehicles happily arrived at the restaurant. 
Jerry & Joan Bodden's Buick is in the forefront, flanked by 

Lincolns, Jim Wiltse & Mar Robinson's on the left 

and Humberto & Bibiana Garcia's to the right. 

Base Models to Top of the Lines were all represented. 
Here is Christopher Schurrer's Ford next to Jim Wiltse 
& Mar Robinson's Lincoln. Ron Pavlak's Thunderbird is in 

the background. 

A wonderful view from the patio of Maxon's Restaurant, overlooking the 
Rock River and the Pride of Oregon Boat which we would 

tour. If one looks closely just above the boat is Lorado Taft's "Eternal 

Indian" statue. 

Old Vintage meets New Vintage, Bob & Renee 
Grutza's Nash next to Bill & Joanna 

Vroman's Cadillac. 
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Region Events: Tour, Buffet & Boat Ride (continued…) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

From road tour to river tour. Our ship, The 

Pride of Oregon, as it waits for us at the dock. 

A wonderful view of the Rock River from aboard the 

Pride of Oregon. 

As many took on the scenery, several "gearheads" had their attention 

drawn to the operational paddlewheel which could be viewed from the 

stern. 

Another lovely view of the Rock River from aboard the Pride 

of Oregon. 
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Region Events: 
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Region Events: 61st Annual Run to Brighton continued…  
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Region Events: 61st Annual Run to Brighton continued…   
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Region Events: 61st Annual Run to Brighton (continued…)  
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Region Events:  
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Region Events: WNS Chapter Meeting Event  
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For the Fox Valley 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

which will be held on 

Saturday, January 29th 

@ 5pm at the Bohemian 

Crystal Restaurant at 639 

Blackhawk Dr, Westmont, 

IL 60559.  

 

More information to come. 
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FOR SALE!  
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FOR SALE! (continued…) 
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FOR SALE! (continued…) 
 

1988 Mercury Grand Marquis LS Silver Gray 4-

door sedan, 33,000 miles, air-conditioned 

with vent windows.  The rear electric windows do 

not go down. The car is like-new and asking 

$12,000.  The car has always been stored inside. 

Contact: Dick Murray, 224-778-5066, Mundelein, 

Illinois. 
 
 

 

FREE, FREE, FREE to a good home. 

Matchbook Collection. Hundreds of Matchbooks spanning several 

decades. Packed and ready to go. Contact Dan Sobczyk 

at dansobczyk@yahoo.com. 
 
 

Looking for a good home for an old ten-speed bike which had belonged 
to longtime member Don Henley. $100 or best offer. Contact James 
Rubenstein @ jrubensteinalert@aol.com 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Two (2)1928-1929 Fenders. Asking $150 for the pair. 

Pickup in Yorkville, IL. Please contact:  Tom Baumgartner 

630-209-0287/twjbrunner@aol.com 

 
 
 

mailto:dansobczyk@yahoo.com
mailto:jrubensteinalert@aol.com
mailto:twjbrunner@aol.com

